
      
   THE PRESIDENT  

          OF THE  

GENERAL ASSEMBLY  

 

 

 

7 December 2020 

 

 

Excellency,  

 

I have the honour to inform you that the 2nd plenary meeting, suspended  

on Friday, 4 December 2020, will resume on Monday, 14 December 2020, at 3 p.m.,  

in the General Assembly Hall, to continue to hear speakers in the general debate of 

the Special Session of the General Assembly in response to the Coronavirus Disease 

(COVID-19) Pandemic.  

 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration.  

 

 

 
Volkan BOZKIR 

 

 

 

 

 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York  

 


